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MAN/AS/180-00


November 27, 2000

Excellency:



I have the honor to address Your Excellency in your capacity as Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) and to advise you of the current status of work on remodeling the General Services Building, pursuant to resolution CP/RES. 775 (1251/00).

After a lengthy bidding and selection process, on November 14, 2000 the General Secretariat signed the development management services contract with Blake Real Estate, Inc., which specializes in remodeling commercial buildings.  Both the contract and the documents relating to the bidding process are available for member states to inspect in the Procurement Management Services Office of the Secretariat for Management, given that we are not allowed to publish these documents due to confidentiality clauses agreed upon with bidders.

I am also pleased to inform you that the process of leasing the remodeled office space is already underway.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


James R. Harding


Secretary for Management
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